VIG: Explain and report on the status of overcoming securities put under alert
On January 19, 2024, Viet Nam Financial Investment Securities Corporation announced Official Dispatch No. 14/2024/CV-VISC on explaining and reporting on the status of overcoming securities put under alert in Q4/2023, as follows:
According to Official Dispatch No. 150/2023/CV-VISC dated July 31, 2023 and the Auditor’s Report of our Financial Statements 2022, the Company's accumulated profit in 2022 is negative VND 164.6 billion. These are mainly accumulated business losses from 2011 and 2012 and the accumulated losses account for 36.47% of the new charter capital.
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]Currently, our Company is still trying to implement necessary measures to overcome and remove VIG shares from being put under alert as soon as possible. According to the Financial Statements Q4/2023, as of December 31, 2023, our Company's business results in Q4/2023 were quite positive. Accordingly, the revenue and profit that the Company has achieved are VND 48.78 billion and VND 30.91 billion, respectively.
Besides, currently the Company's available capital rate has reached over 180% or more for the last 3 consecutive months, specifically in October, November and December this rate reached 236.5%, 237.1%, 231.0% respectively. At the same time, we are still in the process of completing procedures and reporting to the State Securities Commission to remove the Company from being put under alert as well as fully registering securities business operations. After having all the business operations, the Company will quickly implement the business plan according to the proposed plan.
